
RESOLUTION 
Approving the 2025-2029 Orange County Consolidated Plan 
 

 

 

 

WHEREAS, the Town of Hillsborough is a member of the Orange County HOME Consortium; and 

 

WHEREAS, the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) requires the adoption of a Five-Year 

Consolidated Plan for housing and community development activities for HOME funding recipients; and 

 

WHEREAS, it is necessary that all member jurisdictions of the Orange County HOME Consortium approve the 

Consolidated Plan before the document can be submitted to HUD.  

 

NOW, THEREFORE, be it resolved by the Hillsborough Board of Commissioners that: 

 

1) The 2025-2029 Orange County Consolidated Plan is approved as required by HUD, including all 

understandings, assurances, and certifications required therein, for federal HOME program funds. 

2) Orange County, as the lead agency for the Orange County HOME Consortium, is authorized to submit the 

Consolidated Plan to HUD.  

 

Approved this 23rd day of June of the year 2025. 

 

 

 

 

Mark Bell, Mayor 

Town of Hillsborough 

 

 

 

 

Attestation: 

 

 

Sarah Kimrey, Town Clerk 


